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include: Dr. JoAnn Freiberg, educational consultant for the Connecticut Department of 
Education, Dr. Patricia Ciccone, superintendent of the Westbrook, Connecticut Public Schools; 
Dr. Judith Springer, Miller Institute for Leadership and Diversity; Stuart Green, director of the NJ 
Coalition for Bullying Awareness and Prevention, and Dr. Rita Johnson, professor of Psychology 
at Cheyney University, among others. 

 “Our organization is extremely pleased to bring together such distinguished guests to address 
this important issue, and to help improve the overall educational experience for our children,” 
said Christopher C. Irving, executive director & CEO of the Ceceilyn Miller Institute for 
Leadership & Diversity in America.  

The Southern Regional Institute and ETTC in the School of Education at Stockton College is 
sponsoring this event. For more information, visit the conference website at 
www.antibullyingconference.com.  Members of the SRI&ETTC Consortium are able to register 
for this event through the SRI&ETTC website at www.ettc.net. For more information about 
registering for this program contact the SRI&ETTC at 609-626-3850 

About the Ceceilyn Miller Institute for Leadership & Diversity in America  

The Ceceilyn Miller Institute for Leadership and Diversity in America (CMI) is one of America's 
most innovative leadership and diversity training non-profit organizations. Dedicated to the 
causes of social justice and leadership development, CMI programs empower participants to 
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